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I	believe	there	should	be	a	COMPULSORY	MINIMUM	feed	in	tariff	for	solar,	rather	
than	a	recommended	range.	This	would	be	much	more	likely	to	deliver	a	fair	
outcome	for	all.	In	order	to	truly	represent	the	full	health	and	environmental	
benefits	of	solar,	this	minimum	should	probably	be	considerably	higher	than	the	
top	end	of	the	range	that	has	been	suggested.	
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